Dear Donor,

I hope this letter finds you well. I'm reaching out today to share an exciting opportunity that allows you to make a significant difference in our beloved Gove County. This year, the Gove County Community Foundation is proud to participate in Match Month, and we are inviting you to be a part of it. Here are a few compelling reasons why you should join us:

### 1. Triple Your Impact

Thanks to the generosity of both the Dane G. Hansen Foundation and the Patterson Family Foundation, every contribution you make during Match Month will be matched not once, but twice. This means that for every dollar you donate, it will be tripled in value, making your contribution go three times as far! It's an incredible opportunity to maximize the positive change you can create in Gove County.

### 2. Support Local Projects

Your donations directly benefit the people and organizations of Gove County. From helping to build playgrounds and restore historic landmarks, to supporting veterans' groups and funding educational programs, your contribution will enhance our small-town quality of life. Your support helps maintain the beauty and sustainability of Gove County for future generations.

## 3. Foster Community Growth

With the funds raised during Match Month, the foundation provides grants to local nonprofits and projects that stimulate growth, promote innovation, and foster a stronger sense of community. Your donation helps ensure that Gove County continues to thrive as a place where families can build their futures, businesses can grow, and connections between neighbors are strengthened.

#### 4. Invest in the Future

One of the most rewarding aspects of contributing during Match Month is knowing that you are making a long-term investment in the future of Gove County. The funds raised allow the foundation to build a sustainable endowment, creating a lasting legacy of generosity. This ensures that resources will be available not just today, but for many years to come.

# 5. It's Easy to Participate

Giving to the Gove County Community Foundation during Match Month is simple, and any amount you contribute will make a meaningful difference. Whether it's \$10 or \$1,000, your gift will be matched and tripled, multiplying its power and ensuring our community can continue to grow and flourish.



## Ready to Make a Difference? Here's How You Can Participate:

#### **Donate Today:**

Visit https://www.gnwkcf.org/donate/gove-match to make your contribution or mail it to Grow Gove County, PO Box 553, Quinter, KS 67752. Remember, every dollar counts, and with the matching funds, your impact is tripled!

## **Spread the Word:**

Share this message with your friends, family, and colleagues. Encourage them to join the movement, amplifying the reach of our collective efforts.

## **Follow Our Journey:**

Stay tuned for updates throughout November. We'll be sharing stories, progress, and the incredible impact your support is making all on our Facebook page.

#### **Attend Our Event:**

Don't miss our Dueling Pianos & Silent Auction event on Saturday, November 30th! Tickets can be purchased at any Gove County grocery store or by texting 785.673.3112.

Match Month is not just about raising money—it's about uniting as a community, strengthening our connections, and ensuring a bright future for Gove County. I encourage you to consider making a contribution and joining us in this vital effort to keep our community strong and vibrant.

Thank you for your time, your consideration, and your continued support for Gove County.

Warm regards,

Sheyenne Dillehay

Director

**Gove County Community Foundation** 

heyenne Lillehry

